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American Sikh Forum Engages The Vatican At The United Nations 

 

June, 5, 2013 (New York, NY) – Dr. Arvinder Singh, founding member of the American Sikh Forum (ASF), along with 

representatives of other Sikh organizations, met with The Most Reverend Francis A. Chullikatt Titular Archbishop of Ostra, 

Apostolic Nuncio, Permanent Observer of the Holy See.  This historic meeting between the Vatican and Sikh organizations 

establishes a desire from both to engage in ongoing interfaith dialog and initiatives.  Dr. Singh, from the American Sikh 

Forum was warmly received by Reverend Chullikat, who engaged in discussions related to bring about harmony, justice 

and freedom through collaborative efforts between the two faiths.   Dr.Arvinder Singh, Dr. Amarjit Singh, S. Hardyal Singh, 

S. Manmeet Singh ESQ, S.Jatinder Singh, and a United Sikhs Intern participated in the discussion.  A copy of the Global Sikh 

Civil Rights Report was presented to Reverend Chullikatt by United Sikhs. 

 

 

 

Dr. Arvinder Singh (ASF) – third from the right - meets with Reverend Chullikat along with UNITED SIKHS representatives 

and other Sikh organizations at the UN 

 

 



American Sikh Forum 
9150 116 Street 

Richmond Hill, New York 11418 
americansikhforum@gmail.com 

 
 
Other pictures of the historic meeting 
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